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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Oslo, 18th Mdy§ “1981.
 Tollbugaten 27

Dear: 818,

M.S. "ADNA".

With reference to your letter of 5th
May, 1961, regarding the missing equipment for this
ship we have now been informed that the cable and
anchor were despatched to Singapore from Liverpool
in January and March respectively, but that no-re-
port has yet been received that the equipment has
been placed on board. Investigations are now being

made by the Owners to ascertain the position.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,

Phe Seeretary,

London.
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